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Thank you to                           

Miss Sonia and the                 

pupils of  Class S1 for 

their  Lenten Mass. 

Dear God, 

Draw us back to you 
this Lenten Season. 
Deepen our love for 
you and each other.                             

Amen. 

Please join us for Mass in 

our KS2 hall on                                               

Thursday, 21st March                                                           

at 9.30am 

Class C1 will lead and                      

Year 3 will attend. 

Remember                                   

Switch off mobile 

phones.                                 

Before Mass talk to God.               

During Mass let God                       

talk to you.                                         

After Mass talk to your    

friends outside the hall. 

Red Nose Day                                  

Thank you all for your                            

Red Nose Day donations last 

week. The children enjoyed              

dressing up in red and white for 

charity.  

 

 

 

 

“Lent helps us fight 

against any faults. We 

all can improve and 

change for the better.” 

Pope Francis. 

Toilets:                                                     

We are very happy to allow                     

parents and carers to use the           

toilet before & after school, but 

please do not flush nappies 

and feminine hygiene products 

down the toilet.                                  

In the last week, we have had 

to call in plumbers to unblock 5 

toilets. As you can imagine, this 

was extremely expensive and 

totally unnecessary.  

Thames Foreshore &                      

Golden Hinde 

Year 3 spent the morning exploring 

the foreshore while the tide was 

out. Their guide showed them what 

to look for and how to excavate the 

items from the mud. Some were 

lucky enough to find old clay pipes 

and pieces of pottery which were 

hundreds of years old.                                       

In the afternoon they boarded the          

Golden Hinde, a galleon ship, once                 

captained by Sir Francis Drake.                        

On board they were able to see how 

sailors lived and worked at sea for                           

many months. Many thanks to all 

our Parents, Carers and Governors 

for their continued support on our 

class outings 

National Maritime                                         

Museum   

Year 5 enjoyed a great 

day at the museum 

learning about the             

Vikings as part of                 

their History topic. 

 

Fake Snack Bars 

Trading standards have advised us 

of the following for parents and 

carers to be on the alert for. 

A fake snack bar called                            

‘Astrosnacks’                                                   

are being sold to children. They 

cause people to be violently sick 

and have severe hallucinations. 

The Metropolitan Police has been 

warning schools and parents to be 

alert. They are being sold around 

Islington, Highgate and Archway 

but may move into other parts of 

London. 

 

 

 



Tuesday 19th March                              

Visit to Surrey Docks Farm              

—Class F2                                               

Wednesday 20th March                               

Class Photographs                                             

Thursday 21st March                                 

9.10am: Phonics Workshop for                                   

Reception Parents & Carers                                          

Mass led by Class C1                                       

Friday 22nd March                                       

Visit to Surrey Docks Farm            

Class F1                                             

9.10am: Workshop for                                   

Year 2 Parents & Carers                             

Thursday 28th March                               

9.10am: Phonics Workshop for                                   

Year 1 Parents & Carers                                          

 

                                                                                   

St.                         

Claire 

   

                                                

Monday                                                              

PE Club: Mrs Cross 3.45-4.45pm                                                        

Maths Booster: Ms Sonia                         

3.30pm-4pm                                                             

Reading Booster: Ms Esau               

3.30pm-4pm                                                         

Literacy Booster: Miss Finbow 

3.15pm-4pm                                       

Writing Booster: Ms Gillespie                 

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                            

Podcasting: Mr Hunt                    

3.30pm –4.30pm                                         

Tuesday                                                   

Cross Stitch: Mrs Cross                          

3.45-4.45pm                                                                              

Football (Girls) Mr Bobby                           

3.45pm—4.30pm                                             

Reading Booster: Mrs Covington                

3.15-4.15pm                                                 

Wednesday                                                       

Maths Booster: Miss Jones                 

3.30pm-4.15pm                                               

Reading Booster: Mrs Covington 

3.15pm-4.15pm                                                                                   

Ukele Lessons: Ms Deborah                      

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                            

Football (Boys): Mr Bobby                         

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                     

Cooking Club: Ms McAndrew                        

3.45-4.45pm                                                     

Thursday                                                    

Maths Booster: Miss Harris                         

8am-8.45am                                                            

24 Club: Miss Agnes                                

3.30pm-4.30pm                                           

Writing Booster: Mrs Gordon                           

3.15pm-4pm                                                     

Writing Booster: Mrs Moronkeji 

3.45pm-4.45pm                                                            

Friday                                                            

Writing Booster: Mrs Moronkeji                 

3.45-4.45pm                                                   

Violin Lessons: Mr Adam                   

3.45pm—4.45pm                             

 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
60 30 90 

St. 

Claire  
80 80 160 

St. 

Mary 
10 60 70 

St.            

Joseph 
30 80 110 

Nursery David  O Esther  

F1 Hebron  Adeoye  

F2 Aisha  Ashley  

R1 Princess  Sorochukwu  

R2 Emmanuel M Susan  

A1 Sofia A Ifechukwu  

A2 Luis  Noah  

N1 Kianah  Feziechi  

N2 Jaceon  Amelia  

C1 Anjola  Joshua  

C2 Tatyana  Mary  

I1 Nicole  Cristian  

I2 Celine  Gabriel  

S1 Ashley  Francesca  

S2 Michael  Mikayla  

Elisha  Nursery  

Emmanuel O F1  

Milan  F2  

Mey  R1  

Priscila  R2  

Maira  A1  

Elizabeth  A2  

Precious  N1  

Christiana  N2  

Elizabeth  C1  

Jayden  C2  

Asiri  I1  

Michael Ag I2  

Emmanuel S1  

Christian  S2  

Gabriela  

Class I2                      

Samiat      

Class I1                                                                               

 Amia           

Class I2  

 

Monday 3rd June 2019                                                  

Staff training.                                                     

School closed to all pupils. 

 Monday 8th April               

Tuesday 23rd April  

School reopens on                       

Wednesday 24th April  

      Stars   

      of the  

      Week 


